
Children, Inc. 
Kindergarten Enrichment Program 

2017-18 School Year 
 

 Program will begin on September 5th 

 Serving kindergarten students in the Southgate District 

 Low staff to child ratio to enhance individualized care 

 Compliments the other half of the kindergarten day 

 Program will begin at 8:00am and end at 12:00pm 

 Students will attend Mrs. Hackman’s PM kindergarten session 

 Tuition assistance available for families who qualify 
 

On a typical day, the Southgate Enrichment Program will operate in the 
following available district spaces: 
 

Monday Gym/Library 

Tuesday Gym 

Wednesday Room 215/Cafeteria 

Thursday Room 210/Room 108 

Friday Gym/Library 

 
The program will be very flexible based upon the school schedule.  The 
cafeteria will always be available in the mornings, and the auditorium is 
available on Monday mornings if needed.   
 
The Southgate Enrichment Program will meet the needs of our working 
families who need assistance with childcare.  There are limited options 
available for our families so meeting their needs is imperative.  We 
want to keep our Southgate children here if possible as opposed to the 
alternative.  The Southgate Enrichment Program will serve as an 
investment in our children and their future successes.      


